
 

 

 

Keep hands, feet and objects to self 

 

 

Our Fortnightly Focus at the Willows, has been a clear message about how to be Safe and keep 

hands, feet and objects to self. During positive behaviour for learning lessons, classes listened to 

stories and songs, and have discussed how they wish to feel at school. They have created 

posters and rehearsed different ways they could solve problems, using words. 

 

This week Year 1 students wish to share the ways they have been learning how to be safe and 

keep hands, feet and objects to self. Across all of the classrooms, there have been great 

discussions on ways to use helping hands not hurting hands. The Year 1 classes have been 

thinking how their hands can help instead of hurt at school and put their ideas on some posters to 

hang up in their classrooms. 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 



 

The National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence, is a day for schools, students and the 

community to say Bullying. No Way!  

At The Willows State School, we strive to create a safe and supportive community for everyone. This 

year, students will be involved in a range of fun and interactive activities to address bullying from the 

15th to the 19th of March.  

On Friday 19th of March our students are encouraged to wear bright coloured, sun-safe clothes to 

take a stand against bullying. This does not require a gold coin donation. 

At The Willows we’re bright – we say Bullying’s not right! 

Leading up to the day, students have been creating class wreaths pledging their support to stop 

bullying and together have created a short video about what Bullying. No Way means to them. 

If you need any support or advice please have a look at the Bullying. No Way! Website for parents. 

www.bullyingnoway.gov.au  You are an important part of our work to prevent bullying and respond 

effectively if it happens. Stopping bullying involves everyone.   

Thank you for your support to make The Willows State School a great school for everyone. 

 

End Term 1 Rewards  

As we near the end of term the 75 Star Reward for students will be occurring soon. These reward 

sessions are always a fun time for both students and staff. They will be held towards the end of 

Week 10. Below are some of the activities that are planned for all the students who are displaying 

positive behaviour whilst learning and have earned 75 Stars or more. We are proud to see so 

many of our students striving to get 75 stars and beyond. 

Teddy Bear Picnic, Craft, Directed drawing, Dancing, 

Outdoor games, Technology, Board games 

 

At the end of term, year levels will also have a Reward time to acknowledge students who have 

displayed excellent behaviour for the entire term.  

 

http://www.bullyingnoway.gov.au/

